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7 April 2014 
 

 

 

Juan Pablo Casetta 

Spectrum Planning Section 

Spectrum Planning and Engineering Branch 

Australian Communications and Media Authority 

PO Box 78 

Belconnen ACT 2616 

Email: tlg@acma.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Juan 

 

Re: Draft RALI MS 38— Coordination of FSS Earth station transmitters and terrestrial 

microwave fixed services in the 27.5–30 GHz band Consultation paper 

 

Communications Alliance welcomes the opportunity to provide our response to the 

ACMA Coordination of FSS Earth station transmitters and terrestrial microwave fixed 

services in the 27.5–30 GHz band Consultation paper. 

 

Communications Alliance acknowledges the ACMA’s consideration of our earlier 

submissions that we provided on the TLG papers and would like to confirm that we are  

comfortable with the policy direction that the ACMA has taken in drafting this RALI. 

Communications Alliance has no further proposals to make regarding the substance of 

the draft RALI.  

 

The next step will be for the ACMA to finalise the RALI once all the comments have been 

submitted.  During this process, if the ACMA sees a need to seek further external 

assistance, for example in resolving any potential differences raised by practising 

assigners, Communications Alliance could through its mediation experience provide 

some assistance in facilitating a resolution with the parties, if required. 

  

If you have any further questions with regard to the points raised in this submission please 

contact Mike Johns on (02) 9959 9125. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
John Stanton 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 


